


agreement in a fashion which will make the agreement's benefits available to the public in the
shortest practicable time. In addition, it would appear that grant of the above requested waiver
would not result in an adverse effect on competition nor result in excessive market concentration.
Therefore, in view of the objectives and considerations set forth in 10 CFR 784, all of which have
been considered, it is recommended that the requested waiver, as set forth above, be granted.

Mark P. Dvorscak

Deputy Chief Counsel

Office of Intellectual Property Law
Date: March 14, 2011

Based on the foregoing Statement of Considerations and the representations in the attached
waiver petition, it is determined that the United States and the general public will best be served by
a waiver of rights of the scope described, and therefore the waiver is granted. This waiver shall
not apply to any modification or extension of this agreement, where through such modification or
extension, the purpose, scope, or cost of the agreement is substantially altered.
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